
       Neighbourhood Policing


      The Peterborough Division of the Cambridgeshire Police have 
recently relaunched their liaison program to engage with local Parish 
Councils.


      Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any general 
policing matters that you wish to bring to the attention of the 
Thornhaugh Parish Council and the Neighbourhood Policing Program.


Paul Whybrow

pewhybrow@aol.com


Thornhaugh Parish Council

January 2025
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